Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Gerber, Joyce

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 11:57 AM
To: sbcob

Cc: Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: FW: 2825 Padaro Lane

From: Mike Kelley [mailto:mike.mkc@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 11:24 AM

To: Carbajal, Salud; Gerber, Joyce

Subject: 2825 Padaro Lane

To Whom It May Concern

I am writing this letter in support of the Padaro Lane Association’s attempt to block the appeal of requiring
public access and public park by the Summerland Citizen’s Association at 2825 Padaro Lane.

As someone who grew up in Summerland using the beaches by accessing them through the Loon Point trail |
do not see the point in forcing a public trail through someone’s private property. There is already a public
parking lot that services access to the beach within a 1/8 of a mile. By allowing public access further down
Padaro it will create a new set of problems such as parking, pedestrian traffic and the trash left by those who
park on the street.

There is also the impact to the creek area which has been so important to rehabilitate due to the archeological
and biological reasons. It seems somewhat hypocritical to force the rehabilitation of this area and then create
a public trail running through or next to it when it should be left undisturbed.

Please do not set precedence by allowing public access through private property. There is already public
access nearby that is more than sufficient. This comes from someone who has no private access and uses the
public access.

Thank you.

Mike Kelley



